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 December 2018 Newsletter 
 

Important Dates 
Regular classes thru December 13 
Dec 8 Sat   Scholarship Fundraiser Parents Time-Out  6-9 pm at Studio  
Dec 14 & 15  Fri, Sat  Winter Showcase check board for times 
Dec 18 Nutcracker Eugene Ballet  at Ross Ragland Theater 
Dec 16 – Jan 1, 2019  Winter Break No Classes 

Jan 2, 2019 Classes Resume Tuesday 
 

What is Winter Showcase? 
Winter Showcase was created to show parents what their children have been working on since September. 
Yes, some of the classes have dances to perform but not all classes. Each show will have different age groups 
and dance levels to show both the parents and dancers what the other classes are working on. This is not 
mandatory, just an opportunity for the children to perform. 
 
Children need to wear proper classroom dance attire. The studio will have skirts for the girls to borrow.  Girls 
need to have their hair neatly back in a bun if possible. 
 
Creative Movement: Girls - Pink leotard, Pink tights, and pink shoes  
All Ballet classes: Girls - Black leotard, pink tights, pink shoes 
 Boys - Plain white tee shirt, black shorts, black shoes 
Jazz classes: Girls - Black leotard, pink tights, black jazz shorts, black jazz shoes or ballet shoes are fine 
 
Spring Recital Information 
Costume deposits of $25 per style of dance taken, are due with the December tuition. The balance will be 
billed in February when averages are done. 
 
Please be sure all costume deposits are paid before the winter break. Once I have ordered costumes you are 
responsible to pay the balance. 
 
 
Scholarship Fundraiser  Parents Time-Out 
Saturday  December 8, 2018 from 6 – 9 pm.  Advanced dancers and those dancers hoping 
to go to a summer intensive camp will be providing babysitting at the studio.  This will include 
a fun dance workshop and games to entertain the kids while you enjoy a time-out. 
 
Children do not need to be dancers or current student to participate; there will be 
entertainment for all.  Only 2 – 4 children under the age of 1 and must sign up early to 
guarantee enough adults will be available. 
 
Earliest drop off Time 5:45 



Pick up time 9 pm or Negotiable 
 
Suggested Donation: $5 per /hr for first child  $3 / hr for each additional child in the same 
family.  Any donation is accepted as well 
 
Please RSVP at the front desk or call the studio 541-273-6130 


